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Sometimes following God’s will brings a person full 

circle in a way they could have never dreamed. 

After a blessed and fulfilling ministry in Cayman 

Brac, David and Zenia Woods felt God leading them 

in March to accept the call to pastor the Red Bay 

church in Grand Cayman. There is much potential 

among the wonderful people at Red Bay, and we are 

excited at what God has in store for the Woods 

family there. 

This is the church where Zenia was saved in 2000 

under the ministry of Bob and Cinda Thompson, and 

also the congregation that supported her when she 

came to KCCBS in 2005 to pursue degrees in 

missions and elementary education. It was while she 

was a student in Kansas City that she met David.  

Easter Sunday, April 1, marked the Woods’ first 

Sunday as pastors at Red Bay. 

The churches in Cayman Brac are also excited about 

the arrival of their new pastors (and David’s 

parents), Gayle and Micki Woods. 

Gayle and his wife are no strangers among our 

churches. Their ministry together has included 

pastoring six different churches since 1972 and 

serving as president of KCCBS for 14 years. 

Now, David and Zenia and their boys are looking 

forward to having family move to the Brac. 

We know God has good things in store for both 

Woods families as they minister in the Cayman 

Islands! 
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We know God has good things in store for both Woods families as they 
minister in the Cayman Islands. 

Gayle and Micki Woods need to raise a small 
amount of support—approximately $700 per 
month—for their ministry in Cayman Brac. 

They will also need to raise funds for moving 
expenses. 

Would you consider becoming a monthly 
partner with them? Your support will help 

them be able to move to Cayman Brac more 

quickly! 

Go to www.coghworldmission.org/give to 
donate. 

David, Zenia, Joseph, and Noah Woods 

with Gayle and Micki Woods 
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CAYMAN ISLANDS: SIS. GRACIE 

In January of this year, Anna G. Smith Joseph, known to 

most as Sis. Gracie, resigned after over six years of 

pastoring the Red Bay church in Grand Cayman. 

She is a wonderful, godly lady of prayer, and we 

appreciate her dedicated service to the King. Those who 

know her well esteem her highly, and we are grateful for 

her years of faithful ministry. 

 

MYANMAR 

Ministry continues in Myanmar! 

• Of the graduates from Shiloh Bible College this 

year, two feel called to plant churches. This 

makes a total of 13 church planters that we help 

support. 

• The Evangelism and Discipleship Training 

School is currently in session, training about 20 

students. 

• Three Shiloh Bible College students and two 

sponsors were planning to travel about 200 miles 

away to show the “JESUS” Film in three 

Buddhist villages among the Asho people. 

• The annual Gospel Camp is being planned this 

month during the Myanmar Water Festival. 

Director Andrew Bawi Ceu is hoping to reach 50 

Buddhists through this effort. 
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Sis. Gracie 

Testing the “JESUS” Film equipment in 
Myanmar 


